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STRATEGIC PRIORITIES: SP2: Healthy City 
 
CORPORATE PRIORITIES: CIO4: Improving Partnership Working to Deliver ‘One 
City’.  
 
 
1. Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to provide members with the outcome of the Public 

Consultation seeking views on Options and Locations and the subsequent Option 
Evaluation process concerning PRIDE (Providing Improved Mental Health and 
Learning Disability Environments in Sunderland and South Tyneside.) 

 
 
2. Background 
 
2.1 Northumberland, Tyne and Wear NHS Foundation Trust has been working with 

health service commissioners to consider plans for new in-patient accommodation 
in Sunderland and South Tyneside, to facilitate modern approaches to mental 
health treatment and care. 

 
2.2 A short-list of four options was agreed and formal public consultation sought the 

views from service users and their carers; from staff and from the general public. 
The consultation period ran from 21 September 2009 to 31 December 2009  

 
2.3  The full report and supporting documents are attached as Appendices of this 

report. 
 

Appendix 1: A report on the Public Consultation seeking views on Options and     
Locations ad the subsequent Option Evaluation process concerning 
PRIDE. 
 

 Appendix 2: PRIDE Consultation Booklet 
 
 Appendix 3: Consultation Letter for Formal Consultees 
 
 Appendix 4: Formal Consultee List 
 
 Appendix 5: Official Responses 
 
 Appendix 6: Consultation Feedback Log 
 
 
 
 
 



4. Recommendations 
 
4.1 That Members consider the attached report  
 
 
Contact Officer: Claire Harrison (0191 561 1232) 
   Claire.harrison1@sunderland.gov.uk 


